
2024 MN Watersheds Project & Program of the Year 
 

Preliminary Nomination Form 
 

The Awards Committee is now accepting Preliminary Nominations for Program or Project 
of the Year. This simple, one-page Preliminary Nomination Form must be submitted by Sept 6, 
2024. When determining the finalists, the Awards Committee will consider: clearly defined need, 
creative partnerships, innovative financing, resourceful solutions, success at meeting goal, and public 
value. Finalists, in each category will be asked to complete a full nomination form. The Preliminary 
Nomination form only requires a project/program description up to 250 words.   
 
Award Category (check one)   MN Watersheds Region: 
 

☐  Project   ☐  Program    ☐  One  ☐  Two ☐ Three 
 

Watershed District or Watershed Management Organization:  
 

 
Project/program name:  
 

 
Nominator (if different from above)  
 

 
Project/Program Summary (Up to 250 words). 
 

 

Project/Program Contact:  Name:             
     Phone:       
     Email:        
 

Photos (Optional) 
You may include up to four (4) photos of your project or program. 
 

Submit nomination materials to Karen Kill, kkill@mnwcd.org by Sept 6, 2024. 
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	Text6: Coon Creek Watershed District
	Text7: Measurable Pet Waste Reduction and Education 
	Text8: 
	Text9: Pet Waste Stations are a popular and cost-effective method for reducing phosphorus and E. coli pollutants. Starting in 2019 in partnership with the City of Blaine, we wanted to address these impairments plus citizen complaints about dog waste found along trails adjacent to an impaired stream, Pleasure Creek. First, we surveyed citizens about pet waste perception and behaviors. Then, we reduced barriers found in the survey by siting pet waste stations in strategic locations, hiring a contractor to weekly service the stations and record pounds of waste removed. We increased our education efforts with customized swag and mapping activity, beyond a Poop Emoji Scavenger Hunt activity. The pilot project success expanded to impaired reaches of Sand Creek in Coon Rapids and Blaine through an US EPA 319 nonpoint source pollution grant for 2022-24. The grant covers weekly service costs and a program evaluation survey. We are collecting survey results this Fall. Since 2021, over 55,500 lbs of poop have been collected (as of 9-5-2024), equaling about 550lbs TP and 555 billion E. coli organisms prevented at a cost of $49,891, about $90/lb TP. Targeted outreach efforts have resulted in 3,031 direct contacts and 955 units of poop bag swag distributed at a total material cost of about $3,000. Survey results from nearly 200 responses so far show project success and public support. Innovative survey promotion includes pocket flashlights and poop emoji stress relievers. Program success has us expanding it into another subwatershed, supported enthusiastically by city partners.
	Text10: Dawn Doering, Information Coordinator
	Text11: 763-402.0000
	Text12: ddoering@cooncreekwd.org


